
The  

Orange County Ronald McDonald House  

invites you to learn more  about our 

 “home away from home”  

at our Open House. 

Tuesday, January 19, 2016 
Come anytime between 

5:30pm-7:30pm 
383 S. Batavia St. Orange, CA 

Join us for: 
 House Tours 

 Learn about our programs and services, 
ways to get involved and much more!  

 Light refreshments served. 

Susan Kenny 

skenny@rmhcsc.org  

If you are sick or possibly contagious, we ask that you kindly 

call us to cancel or reschedule your attendance.  Because 

many of our children/guests are immune suppressed, we 

have to take great care in making sure we keep the House 

illness free. Thank you.  


